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What Employers Need to Know About Virginia’s LGBT Worker
Protections
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Virginians are now protected from discrimination based on their sexual orientation and gender

identity. In an interview with Bloomberg Law, David Klass explains that Virginia employers will need

to prepare for an increased litigation risk, and not just because more categories of discrimination

are covered under S.B. 868. He says, “The new law revises Virginia’s Human Rights Act to make it

easier to sue for workplace discrimination by eliminating the requirement that a worker must have

been fired before they can sue.”

To read the full article, visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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